
Department 3 Service Learning 

FOR AN EASY START:

OUR BUDDY-PROGRAM 
FOR NEW STUDENTS

Our buddies are experienced students, who will provide you with
assistance and support during your first semester.

We invite all new students from International Business
to be accompanied by the buddies throughout the winter semester 2024/25!

How does it work? Check your HTW email inbox.
Your buddies will contact you personally. 

And: Simply come along!
Our Buddy-Program for Firstsemesters starts on 01.10.2024,
right after the introductory event on Campus Treskowallee.

The buddies will also be introduced at the introductory events for the individual courses.


